
 

       Cracknell Lonergan Architects Pty Limited 

 

 
Re: MP 06.0101 Aboriginal Housing Company 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
This document is a draft and is provided for the purposes of reference only. It is not to be 
copied or reproduced in any form. 
 
Please contact me with any queries. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
Peter Lonergan 
 

16 September 2008 
 
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 
GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 
 
RE: Documentary Evidence 
 
 
 


